
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 8th September 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

RAISING ATTAINMENT EVENING YEAR 11 18th of SEPTEMBER 

I am writing to notify you that your child has been invited to attend the school’s Raising Attainment 

Evening on Thursday 18th September 2025. This evening is important in outlining the programme the 

school will put in place to ensure that your child attains the highest grade possible at their GCSE’s in 

the Summer term.  

The school puts significant resources into preparing young people for these examinations and we 

want to work successfully in collaboration with parents and carers to ensure success. The aim is to 

give families complete clarity about expectations inclusive of revision resources, attendance to school 

and what we ask of families in return. 

The evening begins at 4.45pm and runs until 6pm with the agenda outlined below. The information 

given here will be vital in preparation for the Year 11 Parents’ Evening on Thursday 2nd October. 

Introduction from the Head of Year Ms Borroni 

The Importance of Attendance  Mr Read/Mr O’Donoghue 

Key Dates & Revision Strategies Ms Connolly 

Revising Core Subjects Presentations Heads of English, Maths, Science and RE 

 

Please attend to show support for your child in their most significant year. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr A Hall 

 EXECUTIVE HEADTEACHER 

 

 

 


